Pool Campus Placement Drive for HCL Talent Care at Samalkha Group of Institutions 
Samalkha Group of Institutions organized a “Pool Campus Placement Drive” for HCL Talent Care at SGI Campus on 19th August 2014 for B.Tech (CSE/IT/ECE/EEE/ME)/MCA Batch 2013 & 2014.
HCL TalentCare would be an integrated talent solutions company. The company would address a broad spectrum of opportunities from "Employability".to role specific skills and specialization needs of Industry across various sectors, such as IT, Banking, Insurance, Manufacturing, Healthcare, Telecom, Retail and FMCG. HCL TalentCare, would also be a Private Skill and Employment Exchange to potential employers, employees, Universities and States. 
For HCL Talent Care, the recruitment process at Samalkha Group of Institutions started with Personal Interview and then Telephonic Round. Personal Interview of more than 2 hour took place followed by Telephonic Round. More than 20 candidates appeared for Telephonic Round. After this round of interview, candidates were shortlisted by HCL Talent Care for further processes at their premises.

Recruitment process was started through online registration till 18th August 2014 through SGI web portal where more than 300 candidates enrolled them for the campus placement drive and more than 50 candidates reported for indulging in the recruitment process. Candidates got designation as “Graduate Engineer Trainee”. Students of various Colleges such as Karnal Institute of Technology & Management- Kurukshetra, Panipat Institute of Engineering & Technology (PIET)- Samalkha, N.C-Israna, Guru Nanak Institute of Technology- Mullana, Truba College of Engineering & Technology- Indore, Graphic Era University- Dehradun, Chandigarh Group of College- Landran etc. came to appear for interview at SGI.

The event proved to be a successful due to dedicated efforts of Mr. Amit Sinha (Manager- Placements, SGI) and Mr. Vishal Dora (TPO, SGI). Mr. Sandeep Khari (Sr. Executive of HCL Talent Care) congratulated the students and thanked the Management of SGI.

Prof. (Dr.) Rajesh Goel, Director, SGI congratulated the students for their achievements. 

